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TITLE:  Case 24-04 
 
 
This case has been brought to the attention of the Hawaiʻi Teacher Standards Board 
(“HTSB”) in this executive meeting to discuss the appropriate action to take on  
NBI 24-28; Case No. 24-04 pursuant to Hawaii Revised Statutes §92-5(a)(1), regarding 
this individual’s application for an Advanced Teaching License. 
 
In Case No. 24-04, the applicant submitted a required document that was later 
discovered to be forged.  
 
The HTSB adopts the recommendations of the Executive Director in consideration of 
Case No. 24-04, which is to take appropriate disciplinary action on the applicant’s 
application for an Advanced Teaching License.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Submitted by:    Kristi Miyamae  
 
 


